Service Department Billing Policy

Costs for copy materials, postage, renting College vehicles, bookshop purchases, telephone, labels, and dining services are charged automatically by journal entry to the account number provided by the departmental representative at the time when the request is submitted or goods purchased.  Authorized personnel must present the correct budget number to be charged.  Departments should retain copies of purchase slips until they can be checked against the budget report.  Personal charges may not be made against departmental budgets.

Questions or problems regarding the account number to which a service department charge is made should be directed first to the department providing the service.  If additional information is needed, contact the Comptroller's office.

Service departments are responsible for maintenance of the data supporting their charges.

